
 

Posted: Tuesday, June 23, 2015 

 

 
Special Meeting Notice 

 

 
The Board of Commissioners of the North Beach Water District are providing 
public notice of a special meeting to be held: 

Friday, June 26, 2015 2:00 PM 
25902 Vernon Avenue Suite D 
Ocean Park, Washington 98640 

The purpose of the special meeting is to either: 

1.  Award the New Office and Facilities Building Project to the Lowest 
responsive and responsible bidder, or. 

2.  Reject all bids. 


